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STU TYPE-APPROVAL

• As the device is intended to be type-approved in relation to one or more specified types of 
vehicle, separate technical unit (STU) type-approval applies and not component type-approval as 
in the ToRs of the IWG VRU Proxi

• CLEPA welcomes the introduction of STU type-approval in R151, R158, R159 and R166

• It is important to ensure a consistent approach among the 4 regulations

• CLEPA cannot give a priority to STU type-approval because of limited resources to 
support the effort for the regulatory work forecasted
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CLEPA Position

https://unece.org/sites/default/files/2023-03/GRSG-125-21e.pdf
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